
NEW SCHEDULE!

2023 OUTINGS 

WRT is now scheduling rides from McLean County to Bismarck every
3rd Saturday. Our route leaves from Garrison at 8 am, stopping along
highway 83 to Bismarck, and departing Bismarck by 2 pm. 

Please call (701) 224-1876 to make your reservation for pickup
location and a fare cost. 

This year leave the driving to us! 
We'll take you to your appointments, special
events, concerts, day outings, and more.
Whether getting together with family and
friends, or on a solo trip, we'll handle the
driving to and from your local area. 

Providing public transit for everyone!
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"No person in the United States shall, on the grounds
of race, color, national origin, disability, sex, age or
income status, be excluded from participation, be
denied the benefits of, or be subject to discrimination
under any program or activity funded whole or in part
with federal funds."

If you would like additional  information on the
non-discrimination obligations or would like to
file a complaint if one of our employees or board
member's does not comply with the above Title VI
statement, contact WRT Director at the main
office. 

Carol Anderson - Executive Director
Ellen Lang - Admin Assistant

Nancy Felix - Admin Assistant II



3750 East Rosser Ave. 
Bismarck, ND 58501



Phone: 1-701-224-1876

Toll Free: 1-888-682-5826



westriver.bisman@midconetwork.com
www.westrivertransit.com

Reach Us!

All WRT ride reservations must be made 24 hours
in advance by calling the toll-free reservation
number at 1-888-682-5826. All rides are first
come first serve. If you have any questions, feel
free to ask your driver or call the West River
Transit main office.

Our Title VI Statement

of Non-Discrimination

ANNUAL DONATION

We enjoy finding new ways to help
our community. This past Christmas,
we donated to two organizations
instead of doing staff gifts! 

Our donations were made to The
Dream Center "See the Dream"
program, and Pre-Born. 

We hope everyone had a joyous
holiday season. 

Cheers from our staff,

Carol, Nancy & Jolene


